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I believe that public transport services should remain 
In the hands of the people & it’s government. I live in 
Randwick NSW & the following services have been cut 
400, 314, 316 & 317. This has impacted on commute times 
& has effected the elderly as the current service 390x 
Fails to make all stops which means that the elderly 
Need to walk further. Also the 390x is regularly late only 
To have two buses arrive at the same time after a twenty 
Minute wait. This is unacceptable considering that we pay 
Our fares & all our taxes 


